
 

 

EYEMOUTH HARBOUR 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No.1 of 2021 
 
East Breakwater Light 
 

Date of Issue:  18th January 2021 
 

1. Mariners are hereby advised that the East Breakwater Lt No. 2841 
is extinguished.  Take special care when approaching Eyemouth from 
seaward. 

 
 
 
By order of the Harbour Master 
 
Brian Wilson 
Eyemouth Harbour Trust 
 


